HIGH HOLIDAY INFORMATION
5781/2020
 
High Holy Day Admission Cards are required for TBA members and guests to attend adult services.  Admission cards will be sent to members and their guests in the summer after membership forms have been returned to the office.  College students may gain entrance to services by showing their college “ID.”
 
High Holy Day Guest Cards for your immediate family may be ordered on your High Holy Day Admission Card Request Form.  The contribution is $54 per person. Enter guest card contribution on the enclosed Commitment Form.
 
Additional High Holy Day Guest Cards for non-immediate family may be purchased from the Temple Office.  The contribution is $225 per person. Please call the temple office at 610-337-2222 to request guest cards.
 
Courtesy Request Forms are available should you plan to be in another community for the High Holy Days.  Please call the Temple Office at 610-337-2222, if you plan to attend services at another Reform congregation, and a Courtesy Request Form will be sent to that synagogue for you.
 
Children’s Programs will be held concurrently with Adult Services in the Powell Center for Life Long Jewish Learning classrooms.  Childcare will be provided for children ages 2-4 and grade Kindergarten through second grade at the cost of $25 per child per day.   Junior congregation is available for children in grades 3 through 5 for an hour and a half to be followed by a movie. Parent assistance is requested for junior congregation.   Please note on Yom Kippur, children’s programming does not extend through the Yizkor service.  Enter childcare contribution on the enclosed Commitment Form.

Children’s Services are geared toward young children (approximately pre-school through 2nd grade) and enable children to worship in the Sanctuary with their families.  Admission Cards are not required; the community is welcome.
 
Memorial Plaques are affixed to the Sanctuary’s Memorial Boards and honor the memory of loved ones by providing a permanent, tangible reminder or their lives.  On the Shabbat preceding an individual’s Yahrzeit, the plaque is moved to the lighted Board and the loved one’s name will be read at Shabbat services.  Memorial Plaques are available for $400 and can be requested through the Temple Office or online through the gifts page at www.brithachim.org/give. 
 
The Yizkor Book will be published for distribution on Yom Kippur.  During the High Holy Day season, it is fitting to acknowledge our debt to those who came before us and to remember them with fondness.  To have your loved ones included in this year’s Yizkor Book, please complete the enclosed Yizkor Book Form and return it to the Temple Office by September 14.  Enter contribution on the enclosed Commitment Form
 
 

